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FOA Vira Khoroshavina 
 
Dear Vira 
 
Please see attached a letter from the Department regarding my request for information in 
regard to case ACCC/C.2015/90 and my appeal against the failure to provide that 
information.  You will note the continuing attempts at obfuscation around what the 
Department has presided over at this site. 
 
I will endeavour to provide you with a full response to the UK Member States submission 
once I get straight answers from the Department of the Environment for Northern Ireland 
Thanks for your patience 
Best 
Dean 
 
Dean Blackwood 
River Faughan Anglers 


